The Tabor City Council met in special session on January 30, 2020 in council chambers, 626 Main St., Tabor, Iowa at 6:00 p.m.  Agenda posted as required by law. Meeting was opened by Mayor Switzer with councilpersons Williams, Wirth, Jackson, and Korver. Absent-Bartholomew. City Clerk Mary King-Bateman. City employees Superintendent Ted Hill, Assistant Superintendent Wes Hill, Library Director Dawn Miller. Chief Derek Aistrope entered the meeting at 6:07 p.m.

Visitors present were Gean Clapper, Charm Smith, and Angie Alley.

Agenda was approved on a motion by Williams, second by Wirth. All Ayes.

Gene Clapper presented the results and details of the new Library Project public bids and what the next steps will be.
Motion by Jackson, second by Wirth to table discussion to the February meeting in order to have a more complete set of details. All Ayes.

Open public hearing approving maximum property tax dollars. Motion by Jackson, second Wirth. Ayes: Williams, Wirth, Jackson, Korver. Absent: Bartholomew. Nays: 0

Motion to approve maximum property tax dollars and resolution R-1-20. Roll call vote: Ayes: Williams, Wirth, Jackson, Korver. Absent: Bartholomew. Nays: 0

Motion to close public hearing by Korver, second Wirth. Ayes: Williams, Wirth, Jackson, Korver. Absent: Bartholomew. Nays: 0

The remainder of the meeting was spent on a budget work session.

Motion to adjourn by Jackson, second Korver at 10:00 p.m. All Ayes.

                                                                                                                       ______________________________________
									Mayor, James Switzer
_____________________________________________
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